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This Week in Room 202: 

 
8th Grade Math students learned 

about scatter plots this week. The 

students discussed what a scatter plot is 

and how to describe the relationship 

between variables as well as identify the 

type of correlation, if there is one at all. 

In addition, the students learned how to 

draw a line of best fit, also known as a 

trend line, and write the equation for the 

line. This relates to the unit that the 

students just completed on linear 

equations. To write the equation of the 

line, the students had to find the slope 

using two points as well as use one of 

those points to find the y-intercept. In 

addition, with scatter plots, the students 

discovered the purpose for writing this 

equation and the reason why it is 

important. To demonstrate further 

understanding, the students began 

working on a project based on scatter 

plots in groups of two. The students 

selected a relationship of their choice, 

and will have to present their data to the 

class next week. Great job 8th grade 

students keep working hard! 
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Week of December 16th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 
Tuesday, 12/17: 

7th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 5.4 – 5.6) 

 

Thursday, 12/19: 

6th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 4.1 – 4.5) 

Algebra 1 

(Quiz: Linear Functions) 

 

*Friday, 12/20, is a half day as well as the 

holiday party!* 
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